The two pieces of Federal Legislation impact on many of us couples despite all our working lives we have both paid our taxes and Super contributions we have been ignored and discriminated against because we are a minority in the greater Australian Community.

We do not ask for any special treatment, merely equal treatment with our heterosexual counterparts. And the simplest and fairest way to achieve that is to recognize us for what we are - a hardworking, taxpaying, self-supporting middle-aged married couple.

We both contribute to the community through volunteering of our time and energy, enabling taxes to [be] spent elsewhere.

We also have two sons and just think what message it send them about equality and fair treatment, NOT any 'extra special’ treatment, just 'fair just' treatment.

Surely the level of world consciencious must have risen to allow decision makers (appointed by the people) to rise above ignorance and fear.

Thank you for your assistance and hope you succeed in bringing Australian Federal Anti-Sexual Discrimination Legislation in line with International Legislation.

Best Wishes

--

Alan J Maurice

Finance Manager

[Details removed]
